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As a child, I occasionally saw wild geese in autumn. I would sometimes see my 
mother counting the calendar and muttering to herself, and I would also hear my 
sister say that in another month, Dad would be coming back for the Lunar New 
Year... Life was always full of expectation and longing. So, my siblings and I would 
work hard on our schoolwork and study diligently, because we all hoped that by the 
end of the twelfth lunar month, we could bring a little more comfort to our returning 
father. 
 
As time and the world change, the rapid development of communication devices has 
made communication between people more convenient. To hear the voice of a 
person you long for, you only need to make a phone call, send a text message, or 
even participate in a group discussion. All of this is the convenience brought about 
by technological advancement, and the handwriting of letters home has become a 
distant memory. 
 
However, I still vividly remember the childhood memories of writing letters home for 
my mother. She would dictate a sentence, and I would write it down. Sometimes, I 
would see my mother tearing up as she longed for her relatives back home, and I 
would involuntarily choke up as well. The experience of writing letters home made 
me appreciate the preciousness of family bonds and understand the feelings of 
longing and patience. 
 
Some people believe that some young people today lack social etiquette, and one of 
the reasons for this phenomenon is the change in communication patterns. When 
you ride the subway, you can't help but notice the curious sight of people buried in 
their phones, sorting through data. Spending the whole day in front of a computer or 
phone, without the need for face-to-face communication, naturally makes it difficult 



to improve interpersonal skills. The fast pace of society also tends to squeeze out 
space for contemplation, and without the experience of waiting and longing, it is 
difficult to cultivate a sincere and upright character. These problems in the growth of 
children that have emerged in recent years are issues that we all need to pay 
attention to. 
 

 
 
In addition to paying attention to whether children are using communication devices 
appropriately, parents should also guide them to reduce their usage time and avoid 
being "inseparable from the device." During family dinners, parents can share their 
work experiences or hardships with their children, allowing them to understand 
society from different perspectives and appreciate the efforts of their parents, which 
can inspire them to think more carefully. Furthermore, when the family is about to 
arrange important events, parents should also let the children express their 
opinions, so that they can learn to look forward to their days and long for their 
family members. Learning about human relationships through communication 
between people is an excellent growth experience. Dear parents, as we enjoy the 
benefits brought by modern technological advancement, we should not overlook the 
impact of technological development on the mental growth of our children. 


